October - November Newsletter

Halloween and Revelers

Halloween is upon us and for those new to the neighborhood you should be aware that Abiqua Heights is an extremely popular neighborhood for Trick or Treaters. The most traveled streets will have literally hundreds of children ringing doorbells. If you are driving through the neighborhood, especially after dark, please drive slowly and take a little extra time on your drive.

AHHA November Meeting

The November (16th) meeting of the AHHA is the annual Members' Meeting and the community is urged to participate. In addition to electing Board members this is the meeting when members can participate in the agenda for the meeting. If you have an issue that needs Board consideration you can email it to the Board for inclusion to the Agenda or you can bring it before the Board during the "New Business" portion of the meeting.

Election Time

At the November AHHA Board meeting, new Board members will be elected. It is important that you vote even if the outcome of the election is not in doubt. The Annual Members meeting cannot be concluded until either 31 votes and/or proxies are present at the meeting so please take the time to vote or fill out a proxy. Your election information will be coming to you in the near future so please take part.

The Fish are Coming

In the very near future, fish will return to the ponds in the Commons. Bluegill and largemouth bass are soon to be planted. The hope is to plant more of each variety early next year. The Board has a proposed Fishing Policy (17-03) that will receive a final vote at the November meeting so get your gear ready.

Volunteers Still Needed

If you have any time to give back to your community please consider volunteering for a committee position or even a position on the AHHA Board. The community is best served when the members

participate.	Positions are	available for all o	of the com	mittees (ARC,	Amenities,	Welcoming)	as well
as the Main	tenance Team	. If you have an	y interest p	olease contact	the Board.		

Fall is a great time to enjoy the last few moments outdoors before winter sets in. Visit the Commons and take in all that it offers.